
 

Dear AMVETS family, 
 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to share a little more about  
our new partnership and Lowe’s mission to highlight the skilled 
trades industry and how our country cannot flourish without those 
professionals who work in the skilled trades industry.  
 
I am fortunate enough to have experienced, first-hand, how 
rewarding and fulfilling involvement in the skilled trades can be. I 
can say that one of the greatest feelings is to see a project come to 
fruition and know that it was my own hands, passion, and skills 
that achieved it. 
 
There are scarcely any aspects of our lives that are not impacted by 
the skilled trades. The kind of pride that comes with creating, 
repairing and enhancing these vital pieces deserve to be 
experienced and nurtured.  
 
We hope that you, the leaders of our organization, will help to 
bolster this wonderful partnership to its fullest potential. 
 
As always, our team will be available to answer any questions or 
comments you have. Thank you. 
 
Yours in Service, 

 
Jan Brown 
AMVETS National Commander, 2019-2020 
 


